
Good Afternoon, 

I hope your semester is going well. If you have not heard, UAH is transitioning from ASTRA to 

Coursedog event scheduling software. I am excited to report that we are in the final stages of 

implementation with Coursedog.  

However, before going live, we must import ASTRA events into Coursedog. As a result, we need 

to pause event scheduling for approximately a week. You have until April 3 to reserve space in 

ASTRA for the following dates, March 27-April 18. Event scheduling will be paused from April 4 

through April 13. This pause only affects scheduling of academic spaces. 

The hope is to go live with Coursedog by April 14, and open event scheduling for the rest of 

Spring and Summer. To help with the transition, we will provide resources and 

training beginning April 7. I will send out more details as they become available. Below is a 

timeline for the final stages of implementation. Thank you for your time and understanding. 

• April 3: Reserve academic spaces needed for the March 27-April 18 timeframe 

• April 4-13: Blackout for event scheduling of academic space 

• April 7-11: Training resources 

• April 14-18: Schedule your events live 

 

Best, 

Zeke 
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